
We write to object to any buffer zones being implemented in Northern Ireland. 

 

The whole world is watching your decision.  Please make sure it sides with the 

principles of freedom and life. 

 

The right to speak to women entering abortion clinics is as protected a right as 

speaking to anyone else on public streets.  Pregnant women are not to be treated as 

children in fear of strangers approaching them.  This sort of attitude belittles and 

patronises them. 

 

Should your committee decide to implement buffer zones the world will not see a 

compassionate NI assembly trying to protect vulnerable women but a Committee 

seemingly indebted to the Abortion business, which wants to make the disposal of 

unborn children a common place procedure, like removing a tumour, cist, molar or 

other medical procedure.  No.  The Committee will be seen as supporting measures 

that are anti-democratic, anti-freedom, pro-abortion, and anti-life.  Northern Ireland 

will no longer be seen as a pro-child society, one that protects and nurtures children. 

 

Please choose Life! 

 


